
Departure Bay Creek Smolt Trap Update 
 
From: Bob Kissinger [mailto:basherbob@outlook.com]  

Sent: May 25, 2016 10:18 AM 

 
Another productive day! 
With the help of some Departure Bat Elementary school students, the IWFF “A-Team” scored big with 1 crayfish, two 
coho and a couple of very pretty cutties. 
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